
When possible, the 
Church has been open 

on a Wednesday for 
anyone to come in for 

private prayer 

The helpline provided a 
service to bring urgent 

supplies or just for a chat 
for anyone feeling lonely

Services have been 
broadcast via Facebook 

bringing together 
people from 

Peasedown and around 
the world 

At Easter people 
brought flowers to 
decorate the cross 

which was positioned 
outside the front door

Our worship group played 
music as part of the 

school Christmas Lights 
Trail

Rev David & Rev Ian have 
been out on (socially 

distanced) pastoral walks 
throughout the pandemic

At Christmas we 
supported Operation 
Christmas Child with 
shoeboxes filled with 

gifts

We’ve run several 
drop off and collect 

Repair Cafes for 
people to have 

broken items fixed

Coronavirus Pandemic



Children and Families

Zoom Rhyme and 
Chat For Toddlers

Take Home Activity Packs
To use with Online Activities

Weekly Activities and Stories 
Posted Online

Doorstep 
Surprises

and
Newsletters

Grab & Go Activity Bags
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